
New Richland-Hartland-Ellendale-Geneva  

Public Schools #2168  

New Richland, MN 56072 

 

 

PUBLISHED ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

NRHEG Public Schools #2168 seeks qualified Electrical Trades contractors for the NRHEG Elementary 

School and Secondary School 2024 Facility Improvement projects. The Secondary School is Located at 

306 Ash Avenue South, New Richland, MN 56072, and the Elementary School is located at 600 School 

Street Ellendale, MN 56026 

 

Bidding documents and specifications will be available on or about 11/01/2023 by contacting Laurie 

Malone at 952-223-4411.  Bids will be accepted until 2:00:00 p.m., November 16, 2023, when they will 

be publicly opened and read aloud.  A non-mandatory site visit can be scheduled upon request.

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


